



		Vote Natalie in for info - ??? Is she committed??	WhatsApp conversation. Kami 2 <sup>nd</sup> all in favor  Still unknown
7.	<b>New Business</b>	<p>Off Ice – What exactly is the plan?</p> <p>Meet the coaches? – Is this something we want to do? We have done in the past</p> <p>PA training date – Need to set a date and must be mandatory, if they can't make it they don't PA</p> <p>Coach meeting – Will happen just before the regular meeting, Hoping to figure out the budget and how the season will look for coaching.</p> <p>Ice fee's</p> <p>Pick up ice</p> <p>Lockers – Kami found a lead on some new lockers for at the arena.</p>	<p>Tasha to see if we can book the library 7pm-8pm on Thursdays. Kyra to run off ice in collaboration with Tenealle Oct 3, 2022 Tasha to see if we can get ice until 6 or 6:30</p> <p>Sept 26, 2022. Tasha to see if we can get an extra 30 min of ice</p> <p>Coaches are asking for a budget of \$500 for the season. Tenealle motion for the coaches to have a \$500 budget this season for all programs. Lori second all in favor</p> <p>Lori motion for pick up ice fee for the season including sept ice to be \$20/hour for club skaters and \$25/hr for non club members. Tenealle 2<sup>nd</sup> all in favor.</p> <p>Lori motions for the club to purchase new lockers and to spend no more then \$600 on new lockers. Tenealle 2<sup>nd</sup> all in favor.</p>

		Kidsport -	
8.	<b>Next Meeting</b>	Oct ___11___2022	Oct 11, 2022 @ westwood
9.	<b>Adjournment</b>	7:37pm	